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WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

March 11, 1981 

Mary Lu Harle 
Division of Forest, Land & 
Water Management 

Dept. of Natural Resources 
323 E. 4th Ave. 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Dear Mary Lu: 

JAYS. HAMMOND, GOVERNOR 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE. ALASKA 99501 

(907) 279-5577 

On behalf of the Water Resources Board I want to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your presentation on the Instream Flow Regulations 
given at our March meeting in Juneau. The Board was pleased with the 
progress made with the regulations since our December meeting. At the 
meeting your presentation generated much discussion, focusing mainly on 
the difficulities the provisions of the instream flow legislation entail. 
We have no further comments than those made at that time. 

Again, thank you for the presentation. 

cc: Jeff Haynes 


